
Welcome back to the Summer Term.   

I hope that you all had a lovely Easter break and managed to enjoy time catching up 
with friends and loved ones as some of the lockdown restrictions  were eased slightly 
to allow for this. As the children embark on their final term of what has been yet an-
other strange year, I welcome them all back with an air of optimism.  Hopefully as we 
work our way through the coming weeks and look towards the end of term, we are 
hoping to be able to carry out some of our usual activities such as sports day.  They 
may not be in a format we have enjoyed in previous years but hopefully we will be 
able to celebrate these events in some shape or form. 

This week you should all have received information about our Parent Consultations. 
We decided to delay the meetings, that usually take place in the Spring term, to early 
in the summer term to allow the children to have had time back in school.  These 
conversations that we have with you are really important to us.  Please ensure that 
you return your form so that we can have the opportunity to chat about your child 
with you.   

A Taste of Mexico 
As part of the work on learn-
ing about the Mayans, the 
children in class 4 put their 
culinary skills to the test this 
week and made food from 
Mexico.  The children made 
and cooked tortillas, guaca-
mole and even tasted Mayan 
hot chocolate—the chilli kick 
was not to everyone's taste ! 

 

Lateral Flow Tests  
Thank you for your continued support with Lateral Flow testing.  Now that people are 
expanding their contacts a little more it is even more important to carry out these 
tests to keep our communities safe and our children in school.  Please ensure you 
have a plan in case your child's bubble bursts. 

A Note from Mrs. Jameson 
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Friday 16th April 

2021 

Don’t forget your child 
needs a coat in school. 

Thank you 
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Diary Dates for 2020-2021 

Monday 3rd May   School closed Bank Holiday 

Thursday 27th May  School closes for half Term 

Friday 28th May   Staff Training Day 

Monday 7th June   School opens 

Friday 23rd July   Leavers service TBC 

    End of Term 

Monday 6th September  Staff Training Day 

Tuesday 7th September  School opens 

 

Please make sure your child has 
their PE kit in school.  Thank you 

 After School Clubs 
We are looking forward to after school clubs starting next week.   

On Monday we will be offering cricket to Class 3. 

On Tuesday Fiona will be running her sports club for Class 4. 

On Thursday we have tennis running for Class 2.   

We still have places available so if you haven't returned your consent form yet please 
do.  We will text you to confirm that your child has a place. 

All these clubs will run until half term. 

School Uniform 
We have a number of children in school that are currently wearing trainers.  Now that shops have reopened 
pleased can you check your child’s footwear and ensure that they are wearing black shoes.  Thank you. 

Fun in Early Years 
Over the past few weeks we have welcome lots of new children in to our early years setting who are all settling 
in beautifully.  Today many families found out that they had a place for Recep-
tion starting in September, which we are so excited about.  This year we still 
have a few places available so if you know anyone who was wanting a place 
but didn't apply because they were out of catchment—please spread the 
word! 

 


